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Portion of Superior Street to temporarily close to allow for utility repair Monday, September 16

 

[DULUTH, MN] City of Duluth utility operations will perform a water main repair on Monday,
September 16 that will necessitate the temporary closure of the portion of Superior Street between
14th and 15th Avenues East. The closure will be in place at 7:30 AM on Monday and is anticipated to
end late that afternoon. Water service may be interrupted to allow for the repair to those receiving
service from the impacted main.

 

Commuters should plan to follow the signed detour around the impacted section of Superior Street.

 

The City of Duluth would like to thank those affected for their patience during this time.

 

To see current utility outages, please view the Outage Map:
https://duluthmn.maps.arcgis.com/apps/Viewer/index.html?
appid=7a03e4fdeb13451c89f4388105946a35%20.

 

To sign up for Northland Alerts, please visit
https://member.everbridge.net/index/453003085616005#/signup.
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